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2.Connect with a Member of
Council
You can speak to a Council
member directly. 

Find full contact information at
www.BonfieldTownship.com in
the Municipal Directory.

Want to connect with
Council?

To see Agendas for upcoming
or past meetings, please visit:

Looking for an
Agenda or Minutes?

www.BonfieldTownship.com

More Questions?
Contact the Township Office at:

705-776-2641

1.Write an email or a letter

You can submit your comments to
Council regarding municipal
matters by emailing the Clerk or
dropping it off at the Township
Office. 

Address:
365 Hwy 531, Bonfield ON, P0H 1E0

Email:
cao.clerk@bonfieldtownship.com

1.Landfill Site reported with 47 years of life left
The Township recently worked with Pinchin, our regular Landfill Site
Monitoring team, to review how many years are left before the landfill
reaches capacity. A 2023 survey and 2024 volume reports estimated 47
years of remaining life.

Since then, two big changes have made a difference: the purchase of a
landfill compactor and strong community participation in the clear bag
program. To see how these improvements, along with the new provincial
recycling program, affect landfill use, the Township will now complete a
volume survey every year for the next five years. This will help create a
benchmark and track trends, after which surveys will be done every five
years.

With these efforts, we expect the landfill’s life to extend well beyond the
original estimate. Thank you to all residents for supporting these changes
and helping protect this important community resource.
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2. Road work tenders accepted
Council received the tender submissions and reports to summer/fall road
work at the meeting. Planned work to be completed this year includes: 

1.Winter Sand stockpile and pickling, (when we add the salt to the sand)
$50,000 plus salt (approx. $23,000) and taxes
2.The Granular A Stockpile replenished,$97,092 plus tax
3.Double Surface treatment on two partial roads, $184,690 plus tax
               a) Development Road from Rutherglen Line to Mount Pleasant Road
               b) Pine Lake Road end of current treated surface to Shields Point
intersection
4.Gravel application on the municipal portion of Shields Point Road,
$53,462.50 plus tax

Some of these projects will cause traffic disruptions and as we plan the
details we will keep you informed 
3. Improvements to Medical Center for increased privacy
Council has approved a soundproofing project at the Medical Centre to
reduce noise between rooms. This upgrade will give patients more privacy
when discussing their health.

It’s a great improvement for our growing healthcare team — we’re fortunate to
now have two doctors at the Medical Centre.

Did you know? New services are now available, including an RPN,
vaccinations, and the Best Care program for COPD and congestive heart
failure. Contact your doctor for more information.

COUNCIL MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

WANT TO ATTEND A MEETING OR HAVE QUESTIONS?

Council Meetings are held the 2nd & 4th Tuesday of each month at the Township
Office located at 365 Hwy 531, Bonfield, P0H 1E0
Attend online by visiting: youtube.com/@townshipofbonfield6354

Want to be part of Question Period? 
Learn more at:
www.BonfieldTownship.com. 
Select Your Government, then How
Municipal Government Works


